EDITORIAL

W present the Readers with Fascicle A of the subsequent volume of “Swiatowit.”
We would like to stress and remind of several significant circumstances related to the shape
and contents of this fascicle. This is already the second volume in the new layout; it does not
contain, however, additional digital material which accompanied the previous IX volume.
We would therefore like to kindly encourage the Authors to make use of already mentioned
opportunities and attach files which will be published on a CD or DVD. They will thus
extend the stock of published contents with, e.g., illustrations and databases/catalogues

which could not be printed due to their format or size.

The part “Studies and Materials” in the present volume is indeed dominated by
papers concerning the archaeology of Roman provinces. On the other hand, the part
“Chronicle of Excavations” significantly extended its territorial scope. It is with great

satisfaction that we welcome the report from Peru.

It is also worth stressing that we have maintained our cooperation with missions
which carry out their research under the aegis of units of the University of Warsaw other
than the Institute of Archaeology. We do hope that this cooperation will continue, also by
means of publications of more extensive reports of fieldwork and desk-based studies in
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Swiatowit.

Looking ahead, we can suggest an excellent opportunity to prepare such papers
which will summarise several campaigns of excavations or research projects which were
carried out both at the Institute and other units. In five years, in 2019, we will celebrate
two magnificent anniversaries — the 120th anniversary of publication of the first volume of
“Swiatowit” and the 100t anniversary of foundation of the Chair of Archacology at the
University of Warsaw. We therefore encourage to celebrate these anniversaries also by
means of publications with proper significance, size and scope. This is still a somehow
distant perspective. However, bearing in mind a special nature of both concurrent jubilees,

we take the liberty of reminding of them now.





